
De: inflightreceipt@united.com
Asunto: Your inflight purchase receipt from your United flight(s) 19Sep UA355 EWR-IAH
Fecha: 19 de septiembre de 2018, 17:12
Para: david.robledo@mankiewicz.com.mx

Thank you for flying with United. The receipt for your inflight purchase is attached to this email. You can also access your receipt
online at united.com/inflightreceipts for up to six months after the flight date. We hope you enjoyed your purchase and look
forward to seeing you on board again soon.

mailto:inflightreceipt@united.com
mailto:david.robledo@mankiewicz.com.mx
https://united.com/inflightreceipts



